
 

 
 

Dear WPAC Member, 

Make Your Voice Heard 

Thank you for your continued support for Widget Co. political action committee, WPAC. 

WPAC helps Widget Co. remain a leader on important industry issues in Washington, DC. 

Your membership includes opportunities to attend exclusive conversations with experts about 

politics, policy and Widget Co. strategy for success. As we look to schedule programming in the 

coming months, we want to hear your voice on what issues are important to you. 

Please Click Here to select from three (3) possible conversation topics. 

With your feedback we look to schedule a speaker(s) for a WPAC - member exclusive - 

conversation in the near future. Thank you in advance for your feedback and continued 

support! 

Sincerely, 

 

WPAC 

P.S. For most speaking series we will provide a web-stream for our members across the country 

to join us in Tuscaloosa. Click Here to select a topic! 

 

All contributions are voluntary and you may refuse to contribute without reprisal. Contributions 

to BlockPAC are used for political purposes. 


